
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Iranian Ambassador Mr. Hassan Danafar

 

 

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, met on Wednesday, October

8, 2014 at his office in Baghdad, with the Ambassador of Iran, Mr. Hassan Danafar. During the

meeting, they discussed the bilateral relations between both countries as well as the security

and political situation in the region and in the world.


